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Future Lowbrook PTA Events

April

4.4.19 - Easter Egg Hunt at school - Volunteers needed!

5.4.19 - Easter/Spring Stall - selling games and activities to keep your little ones busy during the 

holidays. Volunteers needed!

May

1.5.19 - Book Swap to celebrate 100 years of children’s book week.

In celebration of 100 years of children’s book week, the PTA will be hosting a book swap event on 1st 

May.  We would be delighted to receive all the books that your children have finished with, and in return 

your child will receive a voucher to take a different book home.  Any extra books you’d like to take home 

will be only £1 each and we will also be selling book marks, reading lights, book bags and story 

character cupcakes as well as hosting other activities and competitions.  It’s going to be an exciting 

celebration of 100 years of children’s stories!  Please start collecting up any children’s books that your 

children have finished with. 

More information on how you can donate your finished books will be communicated soon. 

June

23.5.19 - International Food Fair Stall

21.6.19 - Sports Day Treat Stall & Mega Raffle

July

12.7.19 - End of year Disco with DJ Adam from Progressive Sports 

As always volunteers help is essential to be able to put on these and many more events. If you would 

like to volunteer in anyway, you can contact Harpreet at lowbrookpta@lowbrookacademy.co.uk and to 

stay up to date with the latest PTA news and register to help with specific tasks, please login to www.pta-

events.co.uk/lowbrookpta. 

Key Dates for Term 4, Week 6

Tuesday 2nd April 2019 – Wheelie Day

Wednesday 3rd April 2019 – Wheelie Day

Wednesday 3rd April 2019 – Year 6 Evacuee Day

Thursday 4th April – Lowbrook PTA Easter Egg Hunt

Friday 5th April 2019 – End of Term 4

Comic Relief 2019

Thank you to all of our children, 

parents and caregivers who donated 

to Comic Relief 2019 during our non-

uniform day on the 15th March 2019.  

We raised a grand total of £295.13!
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Special Mentions for the week commencing Monday 25th March 2019:

EY1I

Timmy and Yusra – for great ideas during Waste Week to reduce, reuse and recycle.

1Q

Isha – for embracing waste week and making a flower pot out of a milk bottle and Bruce – for 

continued effort in all areas of the curriculum.

2C

Aryaveer and Izzy – for excellent resilience and results in their PUMA assessments.

2W

Soorya – for a brilliant improvement in his reading, moving up a reading level and showing excellent 

comprehension in is PIRA score and Bella – for a fantastic improvement in her handwriting.

3G

Emily – for showing great resilience and problem solving skills in maths.

3S

Grace and Aimee – for researching their family tree and presenting their finding s to the rest of the 

class.

4D

Joshua – for a huge improvement in his handwriting and Anushka for her extra homework on 

unknown words.

4L 

Ida – for completing extra “Science Week” work and Tharun – for consistent effort and showing 

resilience when work becomes harder.

5BH 

Zsofia – for great contribution to class discussions during Science lessons and Sophie R – for 

improved concentration and very good attainment in both mathematics and spelling, punctuation and 

grammar, achieving high scores in both recent tests.

5D 

Barney and Joe – for producing an informative poster on sustainability for Waste Week.

6G

Hana – for improved presentation, 

.




